
Great Revolt Further Reading 
 

Primary Source Material: 
 
R. B. Dobson, The Peasants' Revolt of 1381 (2nd edition, London: Macmillan, 1983). 
An indispensable introduction to the rising with extensive translations of primary 
sources 
 
‘Public Violence’ in Later Medieval England, Medieval Sourcebook available here: 
https://sourcebooks.fordham.edu/sbook1n.asp#Later%20Medieval%20England 
contains a range of primary sources in translation.  
 
Richard II: From Minority to Tyranny 1377-99, ed. by A. K. McHardy (Manchester: 
Manchester University Press, 2012) provides a range of primary sources with 
contextual introductions relating to every stage of Richard II’s reign including the 
1381 revolt.  
 
Popular Protest in Late Medieval Europe, ed. by Samuel K. Cohn Jr. (Manchester: 
Manchester University Press, 2004) provides a range of primary sources with 
contextual introductions covering the popular protests which took place across 
Europe between 1245 and 1423.  
 
Secondary Source Material 
 
Juliet Barker, England Arise: The People, The King and the Great Revolt of 
1381 (London: Little Brown, 2014). A lively and authoritative narrative of the rising. 
 
The Routledge History Handbook of Medieval Revolt, ed. J. Firnhaber-Baker and D. 
Schoenaers (Abingdon: Routledge, 2016) contains chapters on the 1381 Great Revolt 
and the other Late Medieval European revolts.   
 
An edition of the BBC Radio 4 programme In Our Time discussing the 1381 revolt, 
introduced by Melvyn Bragg and featuring Professor Caroline Barron, Dr Alastair 
Dunn and Professor Miri Rubin, is available here. 

The Citizens 800 Project video series featuring Dr Claire Kennan on the 1381 Great 
Revolt is available here.  

The People of 1381, an AHRC funded research project at the University of Reading, 
has lots if helpful information and will be launching a fully searchable database 
providing details on the people and places involved in the revolt. More information 
here.  

BBC History magazine has a range of articles and podcasts relating to the revolt here 
and a brand-new article exploring the military nature of the revolt in its current 
issue.  

 

 

 

https://sourcebooks.fordham.edu/sbook1n.asp#Later%20Medieval%20England
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p0038x8s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aKVRrsE8DmE&list=PLSegY__gUYIeU5iuTey7X9i4Y5D2XP7xZ
https://www.1381.online/
https://www.historyextra.com/tag/peasants-revolt/

